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T H V S  S T U D E N T  C O U N C I L :



STUDENT COUNCIL 2024-25



The school is proud to announce that the

student council batch of 2024-25 has been

selected and is in progress of :

Organizing events.

Representing students.

Promoting school culture.

Managing communication.



Article given by
our beloved

Principal:



Dear children and parents,

A venture aimed at bringing in a  celebration of efforts, accomplishment and
learning is markedly the sign of a civilized society.

I laud the efforts of our new Student Council 2024-25 in publishing, the first
of its kind, Newsletter, the THVS TIMES.

As a part of a larger purpose, the children of THVS always stand tall to attain
the best of the learning streak.

Article given by our
beloved Principal:



This endeavor aims at showcasing a child’s journey from
kindergarden on.

The school has witnessed activities galore in the first three 
months of opening this Academic Year. At this juncture 

we present this publication to help you acquaint with our 
learning style and pedagogy.

The extra curriculars planned for this year will take the children
through a varied array of experiences that will hold an irreplaceable

mark of independence in their student journey.



We believe that a life of a student greatly is influenced by his
learning experience especially in school. To make it memorable

and special, we have tried our level best to inculcate as many
pictures as possible. 

We do hope that the future of all our children will be glorious and
ever so filled with happy and memorable learning experiences.

-Warm regards,
Priya Simon George, Principal.



ARTICLE GIVEN
BY OUR
ACADEMIC
COORDINATOR:



Dear children and parents,

Article given by Our
Dear Coordinator:

As your Academic Supervisor and Coordinator, I want to remind you
that education is not just about the grades you earn or the subjects
you study. It’s about the experiences you gather, the friendships you

forge, and the challenges you overcome. Each moment you spend
learning, whether in the classroom, during extracurricular activities,

or through interactions with your peers, is shaping you into the
person you will become.



I encourage you to stay curious and embrace every opportunity to
learn something new. Ask questions, seek answers, and never shy away

from exploring different perspectives. Remember that the path to
success is not always a straight line. It’s okay to stumble, to take
detours, and to change directions. What matters most is your

determination to keep moving forward, no matter the obstacles.

As we move forward together, I want you to know that I am here to
support you in any way I can. Whether you need guidance, a listening
ear, or simply some encouragement, do not hesitate to reach out. My
door is always open to you, and I believe in each of your potential to

achieve greatness.



Let us continue to work together as a community, lifting each
other up and striving for excellence in all that we do. I am excited
to see the amazing things you will accomplish in the days ahead.

-Warm regards,
Swathi Dixit,

Academic Supervisor and
Coordinator

Wishing you all the best for the upcoming term and beyond.



MEET OUR LEADERS

Head Boy
Vasu Vignesh.B

Head Girl
Prerna.s

Sports Captain
Namrata Raju

Cultural Captain
Surabhi A Rao



ACHIEVER’S OF OUR SCHOOL
I am Namrata, studying in 9th std of The Happy Valley School

I have been playing Badminton from the last 6 years. I am training at Selenite Badminton Academy, which is one of the top academies in
Karnataka.

I have been regularly participating in lot of Open Tournaments, State / All India Ranking tournaments..
Currently I am ranked no. 14

in the Girls under 17 category and in U 19 I am currently I am ranked no.13 in Karnataka.
I am training really hard & would like to improve on my ranking & also like to bring more laurels to my school, academy & also to my State in the

future.
I am very thankful to everyone for supporting me & guiding me through out.

 Anvitha, an eighth-grader with a fierce determination and a heart full of dreams, had just returned from the state-level badminton tournament
with an impressive fourth-place ranking across all of Karnataka.

She is from Happy Valley School, who achieved a remarkable feat by securing fourth place in the state-level badminton tournament across all of
Karnataka. Known for her dedication and talent, Anvitha’s success came after rigorous training and strong support from her school and family.

Her impressive performance was celebrated with great pride at her school and home, marking a significant milestone in her young athletic
career.

Namrata N Raju

Anvitha Shekar



·
. 

Arnav Naveen Rao
Grade – 7

Nidhish Naveen Rao
Grade – 2

Green belt holder 
in Shotokan Karate.

Has won 3 Gold, 1 Silver & 3 Bronze medals at Open invitational National level
Karate championships, Shivamogga Open international Karate championship

respectively between year 2023 to 2024. 

Has Won 3 Gold, 2 Silver & 6 Bronze medals at State level Karate
Championship, Asian Online Karate championship & Open

invitational National level Karate championships, Shivamogga
Open international Karate championship respectively between

year 2022 to 2024. 



Our Football Team



DODGEBALL GIRLS TEAM



DODGE BALL BOYS TEAM



Sports Conducted By Us:

01

02

03

BADMINTON

BASKETBALL

FOOTBALL



DODGE BALL

CHESS

CARROM

04

05

06



CULTURAL

ACTIVITES 



Debate participation promotes problem solving and innovative thinking, and helps students to build links

between words and ideas that make concepts more meaningful.





Deshabhakthi
Bhavageethegalu 

A program dedicated to our state,
was shown by our students in a
melodius form.



MARCH PAST 



The march past parade rehearsal for independence day at the Happy Valley
School was an engaging and lively event. Held on the school’s spacious

grounds, the rehearsal saw students, teachers and staff come together to
practice the parade. The march past was headed by our school’s Head Boy,

Vasu Vignesh B, followed by our school’s Head Girl, Prerana S, Sports
Captain, Namrata N Raju and our Cultural Captain Surabhi Rao.

The rehearsal began with a briefing from the coordinates, who outlined the
schedule and provided instructions. Students lined up in neat formations

and practiced their steps, turns and synchronized movements to the beat of
the drum. Teachers and staff members acted as guides, ensuring that

everyone was in the right place and following the commands accurately.
The atmosphere was charged with enthusiasm as everyone worked together

to make sure the parade would be a success. Captains lead their house
troops and Vice Captains held the flags, while others practiced musical

pieces, dancing and speech for the programme.



lkg activities 



PASSING THE
BALL



The Happy Valley School's kindergarten activity
involved passing the ball, which was both fun and

educational. This activity helped develop motor skills,
coordination, and teamwork among the kids. It

promoted physical activity and encouraged social
skills such as communication and cooperation.

Additionally, it supported cognitive development by
enhancing spatial awareness and strategic thinking.





BALANCING A BALL ON
A ZIGZAG LINE:



This activity helps young children develop
balance, coordination, and focus while

engaging in physical activity that supports
gross motor skills. Successfully completing

the task boosts their confidence and
encourages them to embrace new challenges





COMPLETE THE PATTERN:
Pattern recognition is a great way to help young children
develop critical thinking and problem-solving skills. For
LKG kids, activities like completing patterns can include
simple sequences using colors, shapes, or objects. For

example, they might see a pattern like red-blue-red-blue
and be asked to choose the next color.



NUTRITION WEEK:
The event aimed to teach young children about healthy

eating in a fun and engaging way. Activities likely included
creating healthy plates with food cutouts, tasting different
fruits and vegetables, listening to stories about nutrition,
making food art, and preparing simple, no-cook recipes.

The goal was to introduce kids to nutritious foods and
foster healthy eating habits.



UKG ACTIVITES



Let's Save the
Environment



 In the Happy Valley School playground, kindergarten kids
had a blast on Environment Day. They were all smiles as
they planted seeds in pots. Each child chose a spot for
their seed and watered it. The playground was full of
happy voices as they learned about caring for nature. The
kids felt proud, knowing they were helping to make the
world greener.  Their parents planted seeds together at
Happy Valley School. They put seeds in pots, chose
spots, and watered them. It was a joyful time with lots of
smiles and laughter. 





SORTING
NUMBERS



The kindergarten kids had a blast sorting
numbers. They picked up colorful number
cards from the floor and put them in the

right order. As they worked together, they
learned about numbers and had lots of fun.

Their smiles and excitement showed how
much they enjoyed the activity and were

learning about math.





YELLOW
DAY:-



On Yellow Day, the kindergarten kids made
mango juice at Happy Valley School. They

enjoyed cutting and mixing juicy mangoes, and
their faces lit up with excitement as they tasted
their fresh, homemade juice. It was a fun way to
celebrate the color yellow and learn about fruits,

making the day both tasty and educational.





VISIT TO
SUPERMARKET:-



 The kindergarten kids also went on a fun
field trip to the supermarket. They explored

different sections, saw various fruits and
vegetables, and learned about where food

comes from. The visit was exciting and
educational, helping them understand more

about shopping and healthy eating.The
teachers also gave the kids with a treat of

fruit juice and some snacks.



FRIENDSHIPFRIENDSHIP
DAY:DAY:



 On Friendship Day, the kindergarten
kids had a blast with finger painting
at Happy Valley School. They dipped
their fingers in bright, colorful paints
and created fun, messy artworks
together. As they painted, they
laughed and talked with their
friends, making beautiful pictures
and sharing joyful moments. It was a
creative and heartwarming way to
celebrate their friendships.



Traffic awareness 
program



On 7th August 2024, The Happy Valley School was buzzing with activity as students from classes 7
through 12 participated in an engaging Traffic Rules Awareness Program. The event was organized to

educate young minds about the importance of road safety and responsible behavior on the streets.

The program featured a series of informative sessions led by local traffic police officers who shared their
expertise and experiences. The officers covered a wide range of topics, including basic traffic rules, the

significance of traffic signs, and the role of pedestrians and drivers in ensuring road safety.

traffic awareness program

students were particularly interested in interactive demonstrations that illustrated real-life
traffic scenarios. The program also included Q&A sessions, where students had the

opportunity to ask questions and clarify their doubts about various traffic rules and
regulations



"The aim of this program is to instill a strong sense of responsibility in our students," said
one of the traffic police officers. "By understanding and following traffic rules, they can

contribute to safer roads for everyone."

The event was a resounding success, with students actively participating and showing a
keen interest in learning about road safety. Happy Valley School is committed to

continuing such initiatives to foster a culture of safety and awareness among its students.

The school administration expressed their gratitude to the traffic police for their valuable
contribution and looks forward to hosting more such programs in the future.





Thank You
and Have a
Great Day!
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